
             June 3, 2020 

 
Dear Gospel partners,  

With grateful hearts for your prayers, financial support, and kind messages, we write this letter 
as a testimony of God´s working during the past months. Since we arrived on the mission field 
in Puebla, Mexico, His hand has been evident.  

Therefore if any man be in Christ, he is a new creature… 
It was an incredible day on Saturday, May 9th, to launch 
“Fundamentos Familiares” at “Iglesia Bautista Libertad” in 
Puebla. We had been preparing the team for a few months, 
and they worked hard to invite their friends and pray that 
God would bless. More than seventy people attended the 
counseling event, and of those, there were a total of thirteen 
unchurched people in attendance. That launch opened  
doors to personal counseling, with a few already receiving 
Christ and attending church faithfully. 

 
Fernando (above) was a guest in that meeting. He listened 
carefully and decided to surrender his life to Jesus. He 
shared with us how he had been ruining his family through 
alcoholism, but that he has been made new. It’s been a 
privilege to see him attending church since then. We look 
forward to further discipleship with him.  
 
We have also launched the ministry at “Iglesia Cristiana 
Bautista”, the church we attend here in Puebla. It was a 

blessing to see this lady (left) receive Christ, and then to have 
them come as a couple for counseling. Those moments provide great chances for nouthetic 
counseling and betterment as a family. 



Our team working though COVID crisis: 

When my my family and I came to Mexico 
we never imagined the magnitude of 
chaos that was coming to the world. 

However, God is in control of everything and He 
works through all circumstances and problems. 
The Lord has allowed us to develop an active team 
of people working in “Fundamentos Familiares”; a 
graphic designer (who made the business card 
magnet on the right), a web and app designer, a 
personal assistant, and a secretary who answers messages and schedules our in-person 
counseling sessions. These great people have made it so that we are working locally in the 
present, and preparing together for expansion to other places/countries in the future. 

Together, we are learning the best way to serve God, to reach families, to train counselors, and 
to accomplish our projects for “Fundamentos Familiares”.  

The Lord has been more than generous in allowing us to continue serving Him in the midst of 
COVID, and we have been blessed with good health. We are praying for you, our Stateside 
partners, especially those individuals and churches that have been directly affected by the 
virus.  

Thank you for your eternal investment in Mexico. May the Lord continually bless you and show 
you His promise of Philippians 4:19: "But my God shall supply all your need according to his 
riches in glory by Christ Jesus.” 

Feel free to contact me through email at keruxhispano@yahoo.com or on Facebook 
Messenger.  

From Jesus’ victory,  

Kevin Taylor and family


